
 

 

June 25, 2024 

 

To:  Vermont Office of the Attorney General 
From:  Upsher-Smith Laboratories, LLC 
 

 

Re:  New Prescription Drug Notification 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

Please be advised that pursuant to the requirements of 18 V.S.A. § 4637 that Upsher-Smith Laboratories, LLC is 
notifying you of the release of TORPENZ (everolimus) Tablets.  TORPENZ is manufactured by Upsher-Smith 
Laboratories, LLC and will be released June 24, 2024.  
 
Please contact me with any questions or further information you may require. A full report will follow within 30 
days.  
 
 
 
Best regards,  
 

 
Jennifer Graham 
Compliance Specialist, Paralegal 
Jennifer.Graham@upsher-smith.com 
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